
Nickalus Holmes 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 10:01 AM 
To: 'MICHELLE ZAKRAJSHEK' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20240032- SU 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
'3/31/2025 
'DOCUMENT NO. 02336-2025 

Good Morning Mr. and Mrs. Zakrajshek 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
reguest. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: MICHELLE ZAKRAJSHEK <rogerandmichelle7@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 9:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl. us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith Commissioner. Passidomo.Smith@psc.state. fl. us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Hello fellow Commissioner's, 

I am a resident of Don Pedro Island and have opposed the sewer since day one. There is no need and no proof 
of any environmental impacts to the island from septic systems. This is just the same old repeated effort by a 
private company to make money off sewer. There is just no need !!! 

Please take into account how many people have written letters and attended meetings. The response is 
overwhelming that the residents do not want sewer and there is no need. The environmental impacts of 
sewer installation and possible future spills would far out way the benefits of installation. Not to mention the 
financial impact to residents who are already strapped from hurricane after hurricane. 

Please deny the application. NOTHING HAS CHAGED SINCE THE PREVIOUS APPLICATIONS I!!!!!! 

Thanks, 

i 



Roger and Michelle Zakrajshek 
430 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Placida FL 33946 
Cell 612-282-3435 
Email: rogerandmichelle7@msn.com 
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